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A newsletter published now and then for Catawba Presbytery. 

March 25, 2008 

 

 

NOTE:  Those receiving a copy of the Maze are 

requested to provide a copy for each minister, clerk 

of session, chairman of the Board of Deacons, and 

Church Treasurer.  

 

 

 NEXT STATED MEETING 

  June 10, 2008 

 10:00 a.m. 

Bonclarken Chapel 

Flat Rock, NC 

 

 

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN  

Reports for the next Stated Meeting of Presbytery 

are due May 9, 2008.  Please send the copy as a 

WORD attachment to an email to the Stated Clerk 

at guysmith@comporium.net.  Thank you for 

your help. 

 

 

PRESBYTERY INFORMATION 

Several items were approved at the meeting 

of Presbytery on March 11
th

: 
 

William Fitzhenry was granted honorable 

retirement effective March 11
th 

 

Andrew Stager preached his senior sermon 

and was licensed to preach; 

 

. 

 

 

 

Two candidates were received under care of 

the Presbytery:  Chris Sanders, a member of 

First Columbia and a senior at Covenant 

Seminary, and Jonathan Williams, a member 

of First Columbia and a Middler at RTS-

Charlotte. 

 

 

 

PRESBYTERY MEETING DATES 

October 14, 2008 

Unity Church, Lancaster, SC 

March 10, 2009 

Westminster Church, Conway, SC 

June 9, 2009 

Bonclarken – Chapel 

Flat Rock, NC 

October 13, 2009 

White Oak Church, White Oak, SC 

March 9, 2010 

York Church, York, SC 
June 8, 2010 

Bonclarken Chapel, Flat Rock, NC 

October 12, 2010 

Arsenal Hill Church, Columbia, SC 

March 8, 2011 

Bethany Church, Clover, SC 

June 14, 2011 

Bonclarken Chapel, Flat Rock, NC 

October 11, 2011 

Bethel Church, Winnsboro, SC 
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OLD BRICK CHURCH GIFTS 
If your church would like to support the Old Brick 

Church or if you know individuals who would like 

to support the upkeep of the Old Brick Church, gifts 

or memorials for that purpose can be sent to T. C. S. 

Lever, Treasurer of Catawba Presbytery and 

designated for the Old Brick Church.   

 

CHURCH EXTENSION OFFERING 
Churches are reminded to receive the special 

offering for the work of Church Extension on a 

Sunday during March or April.  Money should be 

remitted to T. C. S. Lever, Jr., Treasurer of Catawba 

Presbytery.  Additional information about the 

offering can be obtained from Bill Fleming, 

Chairman of Church Extension for our Presbytery. 
 

 

REMEMBER 

The Christian Education Committee is 

sponsoring the Catawba Children’s Retreat 

and the Fundamentals Conference on 

Sunday, April 6, at the Tirzah Church 

beginning at 3:30 p.m.  The two events will 

run concurrently.  For more information, 

please contact Clint Davis, Chairman of 

Christian Education for our Presbytery. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CATAWBA PRESBYTERY CALENDAR 

2008 
April 6, 2008  

Catawba Presbytery Children’s Retreat            

Fundamentals Conference  

Sponsored by the Christian Education Committee 

Tirzah Church, York, SC 

Time: 3:30 p.m. 

May 1, 2008  

Catawba Presbytery Senior Adult Retreat 

First Presbyterian Church, Columbia, SC 

10:00 a.m. 

June 10, 2008 

Catawba Presbytery 

Chapel at Bonclarken 

2:00 p.m. 

September 26-28, 2008  

Catawba Presbytery Senior High Retreat 

Super Retreat 

Bonclarken 

October 14, 2008 

Catawba Presbytery 

Unity Church, Lancaster, SC 

10:00 a.m. 

October 28, 2008 

Catawba Presbytery Elders’ Association 

Arsenal Hill Church, Columbia, SC 

7:00 p.m. 

November, 2008 

Pastor’s Conference 

Time and place is to be announced. 

November 7-9, 2008 

Catawba Presbytery Middle School Retreat 

Bonclarken 

 


